
Subject: 
Date: Wed, 24 Dec 2003 12:16:34 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Ms Hilsen:

It was my understanding that a representative from the Regional Health Board would come
before Council as a delegation in Mid December in response to my motion re Lions Gate
Hospital. 

Please advise.

Thank you, 

Ernie Crist.
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